
Bike Message from Mr. Ettore: Now that we are on the verge of starting our new school year, I wanted to reach out 

to everyone and ask for your help in having MB live up to its status as a "walking district."  For the next 2-3 months, 

we should get plenty of great weather for students to walk or ride their bikes to school.  Not only does this practice 

help promote a healthy lifestyle, it also helps reduce the amount of vehicle traffic on our local streets.  Finally, when 

students walk or ride their bikes to school, they also have the added responsibility of managing their time, which is 

a critical life skill.  So, as you and your children get ready for the opening days of school, I hope you will consider 

walking or bike riding as your methods for arrival. 


